
Scope of works
Granite wall panels that were removed during maintenance inspection works at the Yarra Valley Mausoleum at  
Lilydale Memorial Park are to be reinstalled. 

The reinstallation follows corrective works that have been completed in accordance with the recommendations of an 
investigation report. The granite panels will be reinstalled by contractors next month.  

Date of works  
The work is scheduled to commence in early October and should be concluded in ten days.

Location of works 
Adjacent to O’Connor Ave at Lilydale Memorial Park

Where can I find more information? 
Information and updates will be available through the GMCT website on the community page or by contacting our 
customer care team on Telephone: 1300 022 298 or Email: enquiries@gmct.com.au

Lilydale Memorial Park 
Maintenance works – Yarra Valley Mausoleum

COMMUNITY UPDATE    |   SEPTEMBER  2018

The Greater Metropolitan Cemeteries Trust |  Ph: 1300 022 298  | enquiries@gmct.com.au  |  P.O Box 42, Fawkner VIC 3060


